
ATTACHMENT A 
 

 

MISSION SPRINGS WATER DISTRICT NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 ADOPT CERTAIN FINDINGS AND APPROVE POWER PURCHASE AGREEMENT 

FOR ENERGY RELATED IMPROVEMENTS TO MISSION SPRINGS WATER 
DISTRICT FACILITIES WITH STATEN SOLAR, INC.  

 
 
On Monday, August 19, 2024, at 3 p.m. the Board of Directors of Mission Springs Water 
District will conduct a public hearing for the purpose of taking public comments and 
adopting a resolution making certain findings, and approve a Power Purchase Agreement 
with Staten Solar, Inc. in accordance with California Government Code Section 4217.10 
to 4217.18.  The Board will hear and consider all comments regarding this resolution and 
contract at this public hearing. The public hearing will be held in person and/or via Zoom 
at 66575 2nd Street, Desert Hot Springs, CA 92240. Public wishing to appear via Zoom, 
can use the dial by phone feature +1(408)638-0968 Meeting ID: 822 065 5340 or by video 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8220655340. 
 
The Board of Directors shall adopt findings that provide, and the Power Purchase 
Agreement shall require, that the cost to the District to implement the energy related 
improvements per this contract will be less than the anticipated marginal cost to the 
District of thermal, electrical, or other energy that would have been consumed by the 
District in absence of purchasing the energy improvements. Furthermore, the District shall 
adopt findings that provide the funds for the payment of the design, construction, and 
operation of the energy conservation facility, as required by the contract, are projected to 
be available from revenues resulting from funding that otherwise would have been used 
for purchase of electrical, thermal, or other energy required by the public agency in the 
absence of the energy conservation facility. More information may be obtained by calling 
760-329-6448 ext. 145 or pr@mswd.org.   
 
 
/s/Brian Macy 
Secretary, Mission Springs Water District 
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